
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Wins Further Road Lighting Contracts 
 

 
16 November 2016, Melbourne: Traffic Technologies Limited (TTI or the 
Company) is pleased to announce that it has been awarded the following additional 
lighting contracts to the value of over $820,000. 
 

• City to Tullamarine Widening, Victoria. 
• Darlington Upgrade, South Australia 

 
These contacts involve the supply of approximately 800 LED Road Lights and a Central 
Management System, which is a state-of the-art control system for the monitoring and 
controlling of road lights, including energy metering.  The associated energy savings 
from the control system, when combined with LED road lights, are expected to be 
approximately 60-70%.  
 
The contract awarded by Lend Lease Engineering is for the supply of LED road lights for 
the “City to Tullamarine” Freeway Upgrade Project in Victoria.  The Tullamarine Freeway 
connects Melbourne CBD with Melbourne Airport and is one of the major road projects in 
Victoria at present.  The award of this contract represents a further important milestone 
in the commercialisation of the Company’s LED road light following its installation on the 
Monash and Calder Freeways in Victoria last year. 
 
The contract awarded by the Gateway South Joint Venture is for the supply of LED road 
lights along with a Central Management System for the Darlington Upgrade Project in 
South Australia. The Darlington Upgrade Project is another important stage in the 
delivery of Adelaide’s North-South Corridor and will deliver an upgrade of approximately 
3.3 kilometres of the existing Main South Road. 
 
These contracts are in addition to the supply contracts awarded to the Company by 
power companies in New South Wales and Victoria for the supply of LED street lights 
announced earlier this year. 
 
Commenting on these contracts, Managing Director, Con Liosatos said: “The award of 
these contracts is significant because it confirms the Company as a leading supplier of 
LED road lights to the Australian market and follows the securing of approvals in a 
number of States for its LED road lights and the award of contracts to supply LED road 
lights to State road authorities and power companies.” 
 
Should you require any further information please contact Mr. Con Liosatos.  
 
 
Enquiries:  
 
Mr. Con Liosatos  
Managing Director  
T +61 3 9430 0222  
M +61 418 311 617 


